
Dear 2nd Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to MicroSociety Academy Charter School! My name is Miss Casey, and I am
excited to be your 2nd-grade teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. This will be my
first year at MACS and I am so excited to meet you all!

A little about me: I have a Bachelor's degree in Early Childhood Education and am
working on finishing up my Master’s in Education. I love spending time with my family,
exercising, reading books on the beach, and traveling. I hope to share my love for
learning and exploring with all of you!

In our class, we will have fun learning through hands-on activities and projects. I want
every student to feel important and excited to learn new things.

I believe good communication is key, so I will send regular updates, and I am always
here if you have any questions or concerns. Together, we can make this year amazing!

I look forward to meeting you all!

Best,
Miss Casey

bcasey@macsnh.org


